
HB 2687 -- PUBLIC AGENCY CONTRACTS

SPONSOR: Rowland (29)

This bill prohibits public agencies from engaging in any contract
for the procurement or requisition of any goods from any Chinese
company or Chinese manufacturer that is under investigation, or has
been investigated, by the Intellectual Property Rights Unit of the
Federal Bureau of Investigation for theft of intellectual property.

This bill is the same as HB 2717 (2016).


